

11605 **台北市文山**區指南路2桵64號 Tel: +886-2-2938-7040 Fax: +886-2-2937-8632 64,Sec.2,Zhi-nan Rd., Taipei City 11605,Taiwan (R.O.C.) E-mail: la@nccu.edu.tw http://www.la.nccu.edu.tw

Global College Long Island University

01.04.2013

Dear Professor Mitchell,

It is my pleasure to invite the faculty, staff and students of the Comparative Religion and Culture Program of Long Island University to take part in a six and a half week academic event in National Chengchi University in Taiwan. The event will run from the 4th of September 2013 until the 29th of October 2013. The theme of the event is religious diversity in Taiwan, and it will sponsored by the Graduate Program in Teaching Chinese as a Second Language of the College of Liberal Arts in NCCU.

As the Dean of the College, I would like to take this opportunity to extend my warmest welcome to those who will participate in the event. I am certain that this cultural exchange will benefit both LIU and NCCU, and I hope that cooperation between the two universities will continue into the future.

Sincerely yours,

Whei-ming Chou

Professor of History

Dean, College of Liberal Arts